
 

 

 

 
 
 
August 5, 2010 
 
 
Criminal Justice Standards and Training Commission 
Technical Memorandum 2010-07 
 
TO: Criminal Justice Training Schools 
 
FROM: Program Director Michael D. Crews 
  Criminal Justice Professionalism Program 
 
SUBJECT: Applicant Information Handbooks 
  
 
Effective August 5, 2010, the Applicant Information Handbook for the State Officer Certification 
Examination will no longer be printed by the Florida Department of Law Enforcement; therefore, 
requests for handbooks received on the Training School Certification Examination Supplies 
Request Form CJSTC-514 will not be fulfilled.   
 
Training schools may print the Applicant Information Handbook by accessing the FDLE website 
at http://www.fdle.state.fl.us/Content/CJST/Exam/Certification-Exam-Home.aspx.  From this 
page, scroll down to Quick Links and select Applicant Information Handbook.   
 
If you have any questions, please call Ashley Pennington at (850) 410-8673. 
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Cc: Criminal Justice Standards and Training Commission 
 Program Members 


